




15TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                              JULY 14, 2019 



Parish News                    

STEWARDSHIP  
June 29/30, 2019: $7,512.00 

 
July 6/7, 2019:  $12,295.50 

Thank you for your continued generosity! 

Minister Schedule

SAVE THE DATE  
FOR OUR PARISH PICNIC! 
SUNDAY, AUGUST 25, 2019  

11:00AM—2:00PM  
CONTACT VINCE IN THE 

PARISH OFFICE  
FOR VOLUNTEER DETAILS 

THE GOOD SHEPHERD  
PRAYER 

 COMMUNITY 

Saturday, July 27, 2019  
8:30 a.m. until 2:30 p.m. 

Registration is free 
Light breakfast & lunch will be served



Vince Zaprzal 
Director of Parish Ministries, Religious Education & Facilities 

630-953-4415       VZaprzal@AscensionOfOurLord.net 

Revitalize & Rejoice Update—July Edition 
Safety & Security 
Our security camera project is just about complete!  
New security cameras have been installed throughout 
our campus.  By the end of the month, signage will be 
added around campus letting those who enter our  
property know that we will be recording for the safety of 
all.  
 
An electronic lock system has been installed on the  
exterior parts of our campus.  In the coming weeks, we 
will be re-keying the interior doors.  It has been YEARS 
since the campus has been re-keyed.  Once the  
re-keying takes place, the electronic locks will be  
activated. 
 
In our changing times, we want everyone to be as safe as possible by being proactive with 
these necessary safety and security updates. 
 
Heating and Air Conditioning Update 
As of this writing, Hayes Mechanical is waiting on a couple more pieces of equipment before 
the nine rooftop units are replaced.  It will be communicated to you once we know when the 
work will be completed.  I have been told it will take approximately one week for removal 
and installation of the new high efficiency units.  I thank you in advance for your  
understanding of any inconvenience this project may cause.  It will be wonderful to have Air  
Conditioning in the Narthex again! 
 
Where are we on the Campaign? 
Due to the generosity of many, as of July 8th, we have collected $97,275 of our $187,000 
goal which is at 52%!  Donations can be made by using the Improvement Fund  

 
 
 

We are far behind our 2018 results for the Diocesan Annual 
Appeal.  If you haven’t yet pledged, please do so soon.  If you 
need help with this please call the Parish Office. 

envelope that is included 
in your envelope packet.  
Donations are also accepted 
online through our parish 
website. 
 
CMAA Update 
Thank you to all who have 
been supported of our  
parish campaign as well as 
to the CMAA.  Your  
continued generosity makes 
a difference not only in our 
Church but to our Diocese 
as a whole! 



Around the Diocese and Parish Neighborhood 
“Come to Me…” Says the Lord Matt. 11:28 

Jesus is inviting you with open arms to the  Our Lady of the Eucharist,  
Perpetual Adoration Chapel.  Jesus in the Eucharist is the “HEARTBEAT” of the 

Catholic Church. 
 

The chapel, available to everyone, located in the Convent at  
Visitation Parish 

779 S. York, Elmhurst 
The Chapel is open 24/7 

New adorers are always welcomed and needed. 
 

Please join us and become a Guardian of our Lord in the Blessed Sacrament by  
registering for a weekly Holy Hour. 

 
Your blessings will be many. Please contact us at  

VisitationAdorationChapel@gmail.com or Owen & Gail Hilding 
at 630-573-0033 to register. 

 

          
WE ARE LOOKING FOR EXTRAS 



A Swing and a Prayer


